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Traffic Bylaw 7200 Amendments – Party Bicycle 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw be amended to permit the operation of 

properly licensed party bicycles in the designated downtown area (Schedule 18); 
and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate bylaw amendments to 
Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, effective May 1, 2022. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on March 7, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Joseph Bristow, Pedal Pub Saskatoon was in attendance and responded to questions 
of the Committee.  
 
Solicitor Kowalski clarified that in the administrative report under 'next steps', the 
implementation date of the bylaw should be May 1, 2022 instead of April 1, 2022 and 
that is reflected in the recommendation provided by your Committee. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


